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8/16/2021 

 

Dear Customers: 

 

Ongoing sampling results for PFAS6 at the Craigville wells has indicated that the new removal 

system is a success. Temporary treatment has been installed and sample results have indicated no 

presence of PFAS compounds. As a result, the wells will be brought back on line with DEP 

approval in time for the peak season and will allow a return to normal summer use.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Craig Crocker 
Superintendent 
C.O.MM Water Department  
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